
On the morning of Thursday, September 26th, maintenance work
on the León-Oviedo gas pipeline (20"), "Río Caudal Variant," in the
Ribera de Arriba-Mieres section, was successfully completed.

The work was carried out as planned, and during its
execution, the demand in the northwest area was met
without incident.
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